
 

 

Meeting of the third Cooperation Committee for the PL Health - 3rd perspective of the Norwegian 

Grants 

On October 12, 2020, the Ministry of Health organized a meeting of the third Cooperation Committee 

for the PL Health. The event took place on-line. 

The meeting was attended by Members of the Cooperation Committee - on behalf of the Program 

Operator the representatives of the Ministry of Health and on behalf of the Donor Programme Partner 

the representatives of the Norwegian Directorate of Health. In addition the following institutions were 

invited: the Financial Mechanism Office in Brussels, the Royal Norwegian Embassy in Warsaw and the 

National Focal Point. Moreover, representatives of the Norwegian Institute of Public Health in Norway, 

National Institute of Public Health – National Institute of Hygiene and the Foundation for the Infection 

Prevention Institute were invited to participate. 

The subject of the meeting was dedicated to Programme implementation process and Polish-

Norwegian bilateral initiatives in the field of activities related to health inequalities, antibiotic 

resistance and vaccination. The members of the Committee decided by voting to allocate part of the 

funds from the Fund for Bilateral Relations to activities aimed at reducing inequalities in health. The 

implementation of these activities was entrusted to the National Institute of Public Health – National 

Institute of Hygiene in partnership with the Norwegian Directorate of Health. 

The official transfer of funds will take place after signing the contract for project implementation. 


